
From: Robin Flynn 
Sent: 4/24/2013 11:06:10 AM 

To: 
Redacted Redacted Allene 
Zanger fazanper@stewardshincniir)ri1 nrpV Truman Rnrns ftxh@cnnr ca unvV 
Redacted 

Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Mills Karen (kmills@cfbf.com); Soapy 
Mulholland (soapy@sequoiariverlands.org) (soapy@sequoiariverlands.org); Chris 
Nota (cnota@fs.fed.us); Nancee Murray (Nancee.Murray@wildlife.ca.gov); Nina 
Kapoor (ninak@calforests.org); Lee Adams (hangman@jps.net); Art Baggett 
Baggeq Redacted 

Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov); Joel Wagner 
' (jwagner@stewardshipcouncil.org); Scott Broberg 

(sbroberg@stewardshipcouncil.org); Amanda Pettinger 
(apettinger@stewardshipcouncil.org); Scott Broberg 
(sbroberg@stewardshipcouncil.org); Lauren Kelly 
(Lauren@stewardshipcouncil.org); Frances Tweed (frances@sequoiariverlands.org) 
(frances@sequoiariverlands.org) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meetings with FYI Board to Discuss Separation of Entities and Escalation of 

Grants - RSVP Requested 

Hello Stewardship Council Board Members, 

In reference to the email below, please note that there is no need for the Stewardship 
Council board members to attend the FYI board meeting on April 26th (this Friday). 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Allene. Thank you. 

Robin Fly mi | Executive Assistant 
Pacific Forest & Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 
15 N. Ellsworth Ave., Suite 100 | San Mateo, CA 94401-2831 
Tel: (650)401-2147| Fax: (650) 401-2140 | 
Email: rflvnn@stewardshipcouncil.org I Web: www.stewardshipcouncil.org 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential information and is 
intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the named addressee (or the authorized representative 
thereof), please notify the sender and delete this email from your system immediately. 

From: Allene Zanger 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09. 2013 6:06 F*M 
To: Truman Burns; Redacted 
Clanon, Paul; Lee Adams; Nancee Murray; 

Mills Karen; Art Baggett Baggett; Chris Nota; Nina Kapoor; 
Redacted Soapy Mulholland 
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(soapy@sequoiariverlands.org) 
Cc: Robin Flynn; Amanda Pettinger; Scott Broberg; Joel Wagner; Madrigal, Anna-Marie; Scott Broberg; 
Lauren Keliy; Frances Tweed (frances@sequoiariverlands.org) 
Subject: Meetings with FYI Board to Discuss Separation of Entities and Escalation of Grants - RSVP 
Requested 

Dear Board Officers, and Members of the Fiduciary and Youth Investment Committees, 

On April 17 and 26, board members of the Stewardship Council and the Foundation for 
Youth Investment (FYI) will meet jointly to discuss FYI's request for an escalation of grant 
funding and a complete separation of the two organizations. 

At the outset of the Fiduciary Committee meeting on April 17, FYI board members will outline 
a path forward and seek Stewardship Council feedback prior to FYI submitting its formal 
proposal. Youth Investment Committee members and all officers are invited to attend. 

All Fiduciary and Youth Investment Committee members are invited to the meeting with the 
FYI board on April 26. We hope to count on the participation of the ad hoc work group that 
was established: Art Baggett, Truman Burns, Redacted an(j Karen Mills. 

Please RSYP whether you will be attending these meetings. Although not preferred, you can 
participate in both meetings by conference call. 

MEETING DETAILS 

April 17- Joint Fiduciary/Youth Investment Committee Meeting with FYI Board 
Members 

1:00 - 2:30 p.m. (members of Fiduciary Committee are requested to remain until 3 p.m.) 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4206 
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San Francisco, California 

Redacted 

See attached agenda and staff memo to board dated March 6, 2013. 

April 26 - Meeting between Stewardship Council and FYI Board Members 

12:00 - 1:00 p.m. (lunch will be served) 

Four Embarcadero, 22nd Floor 

San Francisco 

*A conference call in number, an agenda, and meeting materials will be distributed prior to the 
meeting. 

We look forward to your participation. 

Allene 

SB GT&S 0377643 


